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From: Kevin Ward [kward@themineralgallery.com]

Sent: Monday, February 04, 2008 12:09 AM

To: The Mineral Gallery 2

Subject: ** The 1st Tucson Show 2008 Update is Online! **

I'm finally in Tucson and things are off to a quick start already! This update is our
early bird update and will be the first of many to come. It consists of 60 new specimens
in three new Tucson 2008 mineral rooms. The selection is wide and varied so there should
be something for everyone!

One thing you will notice is the incredible collection of pseudomorphs that will be
appearing in the first several updates. This collection consists of some of the finest
pseudomorph specimens I've seen a long time and many are very rare and or possibly unique!
If you're a pseudomoph collector, the following updates should be of special interest.

The new Tucson 2008 Updates begin with these links:
http://www.exceptionalminerals.com/tucson2008.htm
http://www.exceptionalminerals.com/tucson2008-2.htm

http://www.exceptionalminerals.com/tucson2008-3.htm

The Westward Look Mineral Show opens on Friday, February the 8th and runs for four days. I
hope to see you there!

Kevin
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